
What a busy and fun school year it was!  We ended the year with a lot
of hard work and fun and it is hard to believe how quickly it went by.    

The last part of the year was busy! From Solar eclipses to
PSSAs/Keystones, R.O.D.E.O. days to reward trips, distinguished trips

to graduation.  Check out some pictures below!

WHAT'S IN THIS
 ISSUE:

March, April, May
happenings
End of year fun
Shout out to students
returning to their district
Awards & Honors
The Graduates

Access
Learning
Academy

ALA NEWSLETTERJune 2024 Vol 2 Issue 3

THAT’S A WRAP ON THE 2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR!

Recent Reward Trips:
In February, students and staff went to KidZone in Limerick to play black-light golf, laser
tag, and duck pin bowling.  We then enjoyed a pizza lunch together before heading back to

the school.
In March, we went to Flagship theaters to see the new Kung Fu Panda movie and then

headed across the street to Rita’s for a treat.  It was a lot of fun.
For the final reward trip for April/May, students and staff went to the Lehigh Valley Zoo.
The weather was beautiful and students and staff enjoyed walking around and seeing all

the animals.  We also enjoyed driving through the zoo as you exit and get to see even more
animals!

 

Pictures from the last day of school - May 31, 2024



Making fairy gardens in World Cultures

Solar Eclipse!

April R.O.D.E.O. day

April R.O.D.E.O. day

Reward trip to KidZone

April’s Distinguished Breakfast

May R.O.D.E.O. day & games

April’s Distinguished Breakfast



Students headed back to their home district!

The following students are returning to their home district next school year:
JJ B.

Mason K.
Asher L.
Colton S.

We have enjoyed watching you grow during your time here.  We are sad to see you go
but excited for this next step.  Good luck and don’t forget to visit! 

Honors and Awards

The following students earned Honor Roll for the ‘23-’24 school year:
Finn T.

Colton S.
 Amora T.

The following students earned Distinguished Honor Roll for the ‘23-’24 school year:
Asher L.

 JJ B.
 Mason K.

The following students earned the Best Attendance Award: 
 Mason K.
 Kiara S.
 Finn T.

The following students earned the Personal Growth Award:
Asher L.

Symaria E.

The following students earned the Social Growth Award: 
 Finn T.
 Rose T.

CONGRATULATIONS!



THE GRADUATES!!!!
We had 8 graduating seniors this year, which is our biggest graduation so far.  The following

students graduated this year:
Gia A.- Pottstown School Distritct

Cody B. – Boyertown Area School District
Symaria E. – Oley Valley School District
Nicolas G. – Oley Valley School District

Mackenzie M. – Boyertown Area School District
Travis M. – Upper Perkiomen School District

Joel S. – Exeter School Distrit
Amora T. – Exeter School District

The GRADUATES!!!



Returning Students and Families:
Keep an eye out for our Welcome

Back letter coming out in the
beginning of August!

ALA Staff with the GRADUATES!


